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Reference 

No.: 
CR-021-2022  

Draft No.: 1 

Committee: Committee of the Whole 

Date: 04/05/2022  

Action: FAV   

 

REPORT: Favorable 11-0: Council Members Hawkins, Davis, Dernoga, Franklin, Glaros, Harrison, 

Ivey, Streeter, Turner, and Taveras.  

 

The Prince George’s County Council convened as the Committee of the Whole on April 5, 2022, 

to consider CR-021-2022. CR-021-2022 is a Resolution to declare a certain parcel of County-

Owned Real Property as surplus to the County’s needs and to propose disposition of said parcel 

by lease, sale, transfer, or otherwise. This Resolution is being submitted in accordance with 

Section 2-111.01 of the Prince George’s County Code.  

 

CR-021-2022 proposes to declare one parcel of property as surplus and to transfer said property 

to the Redevelopment Authority for redevelopment. The subject property is the Wildercroft 

Elementary School in Riverdale.  

 

Attachment A to the Resolution provides a description of the property. 

 

Attachment B to Resolution provides a map of the property. 

 

The Office of Law finds CR-021-2022 to be in proper legislative form with no legal impediments 

to its adoption. 

 

The Policy Group reports that CR-021-2022 will have no fiscal impact on the County. 

 

After discussion, the Prince George’s County Council, sitting as the Committee of the Whole, 

reported CR-021-2022 out favorably, 11-0. 
 


